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Parker Jewish Institute hosts Medal Day for NYPD’s 105th Precinct 

 
New Hyde Park, New York, Tuesday, May 6, 2025 – Parker Jewish Institute for Health Care and 

Rehabilitation proudly hosted the 2025 Medal Day for the New York Police Departments 105th Precinct. 

At the ceremony, which was held in Parker’s spacious auditorium, NYPD officials recognized officers who 

exemplified extraordinary merit and excellence in their police duties. In attendance were community 

leaders and supporters, as well as family members who had gathered to show their appreciation.  

Michael N. Rosenblut, Parker’s president and CEO, accepted an NYPD award on behalf of Parker. The award 

recognized Parker’s dedication to the 105th Precinct and Parker’s continued commitment to community 

partnership with local first responders.     

"We were honored to host NYPD's 105th Precinct Award Ceremony and show our support to New York's 

Finest,” Mr. Rosenblut said. “These highly skilled, empathetic officers help ensure the safety of the Parker 

Jewish Institute community each and every day.” 

About The Parker Jewish Institute for Health Care and Rehabilitation 

The Parker Jewish Institute for Health Care and Rehabilitation is headquartered in New Hyde Park, New 

York. The facility is a leading provider of Short-Term Rehabilitation and Long-Term Care. At the forefront 

of innovation in patient-centered health care and technology, the Institute is a leader in teaching and 

geriatric research. Parker Jewish Institute features its own medical team, and is nationally renowned as a 

skilled nursing facility, as well as a provider of community-based health care, encompassing Home Health 

Care, Medical House Calls, Palliative Care and Hospice. Parker Jewish Institute is also home to Queens-

Long Island Renal Institute (QLIRI) - providing patients with safe, comfortable Hemodialysis treatments in 

a relaxed setting – as well as PRINE Health – a Vascular Center offering advanced vascular services. The 

Center and QLIRI further Parker’s ability to expand access to essential health-care services to adults in the 

greater New York metropolitan area. For more information, please visit parkerinstitute.org or call 877-727-

5373. 

 


